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CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 

Class 1 - Reception, Year 1, Year 2 

Miss Ahmed (teacher)  

Mrs Foord (teaching assistant) 

 

Class 2 – Year 3, Year 4 

Mrs Hayman (teacher) (Mon-Tues + Wednesday*) 

Miss Schulz (teacher) (Thurs-Fri + Wednesday*)  

*teachers will work alternate Wednesdays each half term 

Mrs Keene (teaching assistant) (Mon-Tue) 

Miss Whitehead (teaching assistant) (Wed-Fri) 

 

Class 3 – Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 

Mr Platt (teacher)  

Mrs Spencer (teaching assistant) 

 

PE DAYS 2024/25 
 

There will be no PE lessons for the first week back in September.  We 

will confirm PE days once we are back. 

 

 

KS2 SUMMER PERFORMANCE  

Thank you to everyone who attended the summer performance at 

Sheringham High School.  Well done to all the children who took part.  

 

KEY DATES 

First day of term 4th 

September 
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COLOUR FUN RUN 

Children enjoyed the colour fun run on Friday 12th July.  Photos for this and all this terms events are on the 

website. 

  

 

THANK YOU 

The staff and children at Kelling would like to say a thank you to the Friends of Kelling CE Primary.  

We are very fortunate to have the support of our families to help fund items for the children which would not be 

possible without the funds raised. 

Whether you are on the Friends committee, have helped out at an event or attended an event, thank you to 

you for playing your part in Kelling CE School ‘achieving excellence in everything’.  

With school budgets being cut many schools are just not able to provide this extra-curricular activity. 

We would also like to thank all the parents/volunteers who very kindly come in and help in the classrooms or 

with trips etc.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

On behalf of all the staff, very many thanks for the cards, gifts and messages of support.  They are much 

appreciated.  

 

 Have a lovely summer - see you back at school on Wednesday 4th September 2024 


